From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 July 2013 20:57
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00743/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:56 PM on 09 Jul 2013 from Mrs Helena Taylor.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land To The East And Adjacent To Bishops End Burdrop 

	Proposal:
	Erection of two new dwellings 

	Case Officer:
	Graham Wyatt 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Helena Taylor

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Blenheim Farm Sibford Road, Shutford, Oxfordshire OX15 6HD


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Mr Wyatt Planning Applications 13/00743/F: Erection of two new dwellings: Land to the east and adjacent to Bishops End End Burdrop OX15 5RQ 13/00781/F: Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage: Bishops End Burdrop 13/00808/CLUE | Certificate of Lawful Use Existing: Change of use from A4 to A1: Bishops End Burdrop From Mrs Margie Taylor I am writing on behalf of the Taylor Family John Ben Sally and Henry and myself. We object to all of the above applications please take this as 5 objections to save your time and ours. We all feel the same about this precious, fully licensed public house. We want to keep it. Every applicant whoever they are must be made to see that once and for all. We are rate payers to the Cherwell District Council and on our behalf we wish you to protect and preserve this historic public house, currently known as the "Bishops End", please. Please also take into account, the endless objections this village has made to date trying to preserve this public house which up until it was bought by the current owners, was a thriving business, a much enjoyed location, for the needs and desires of this local community and of the surrounding area. We have objected to all of the previous planning applications that have been made regarding this entire property of the "Bishops End" licensed public house. 13/00743/F: Object ....To the application for the 2 houses, these cannot be built in the car park of this licensed public house, leaving no room for parking for the future patrons without blocking the narrow village lanes. The street scene would be detrimentally altered with an out of keeping design of both the front and back of the proposed properties and being unsightly to the inhabitants of Sibford Ferris and the well protected conservation area. 13/00781/F Object......To change of use of the bottle store. This licensed public house requires a bottle store; it is suitable placed for that very job....... Fit for purpose as it is. 13/00808/CLUE Object....... This whole site is a licensed premises for the purpose of running a public house only. When it was running successfully as such, every part of this property was used in connection with the running of a public house, garden, car park, bar and dining area. It therefore stands to reason that there is actually nowhere suitable to run another business from on this property. There would be no parking area which should be borne in mind, should houses ever be built in the car park. The road in front of the public house is on a narrow steep hill with multiple junctions in close proximity, unsuitable for parking on. Yes housing is required in The Sibfords as a whole but it is of the affordable type to keep the young within reach of their extended families. This site as a licensed public house is fit for purpose, with a great deal of history attached to it, held with great affection over many generations. It has been part of good and bad times for many. It is an important amenity to the village and as the village grows over time it will become more so. Once gone it will not be retrievable, to us it is an historical site. We would like to keep the pub. Thank you in anticipation of your support. Margie Taylor 


